
6th November 2023 

Autumn 2 – Year 3 Newsletter 

Hi all, 

I hope you all had a lovely half term! Last half term certainly was a 
busy one and those children worked their socks off. 

Thank you all for coming to parents’ evening! It was lovely to finally 
speak to you all in person and show off the children’s fabulous 
achievements to date. 

This half term will be even busier with the Christmas madness and 
other events such as Children in Need, school photos and Anti-bullying 
week. Please keep an eye on the newsletter for important dates! 

Most information remains very much the same regarding when reading 
books and times tables books are changed. Any changes you should be 
aware of are below! 

Spellings: 

Having considered some conversations at parents evening, I have 
rejigged the spelling groups and now have 3 (Orange, Blue and Green). 
Children are aware of there group and will continue to bring home their 
spellings on a Tuesday.  

Groups have also been updated on Spellingframe so any games should 
match up! 

Teaching Arrangements: 

Due to our very busy school life, Mrs Walsh will no longer be teaching 
French on a Friday afternoon. Miss Brunton will be teaching this as 
usual throughout the week. 

Mrs Bennett is teaching the class music for one hour every Thursday. 

Christmas Performances: 

11th December @ 9:30 - KS2 Performance 1 

12th December @ 13:30 – KS2 Performance 2 

Thank you for your support,  

Miss Brunton 😊  
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